
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Right Rev. Kirk Stevan Smith 
Bishop of the Diocese of Arizona 

 
and the 

Wardens, Vestry, and People of St. Stephen’s 
 

cordially invite you to 
 

the Installation and Celebration of 
a New Ministry for 

 

The Reverend Allison Cornell 
as Rector of St. Stephen’s 

 
on 

Saturday, February 9, 2019 
at 3 o’clock in the afternoon 

St. Stephen’s 
2750 Cardinal Drive 

Sierra Vista, Arizona 85635 
 

Your Prayers and Presence are Requested 
 
 

Clergy: Red Stoles      Reception Following 


